AN
V¢

Texaco Canada 10012 - 97 Avenue
Petroleum Inc. Fort St. John, British Columbia
Canada V1J 5P3

August 5, 1992

Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Engineering and Operations Branch

Room 443, Douglas Building

617 Government Street

Victoria, B.C.
V8V 4F2
Attention: Mr, B. van Oort
Chief Reservoir Engineer
Re: SUSPENSION OF WATER INJECTION

INGA UNIT 4, INGA 'A' POOL
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AUG 11 1992

ENERGY RES( vaCES
DIVISION
FILE ROOM

Further to conversation with Mr. R. Stefik of your office on July 30, 1992, please be
advised that Texaco Canada Petroleum Inc. permanently suspended the Inga Unit 4

waterflood on May 28, 1992 as the injection flowline failed.

Confirmation of the Unit allowable reverting to a primary level of 66.5 m3 OPD from the

current 117.6 m3 OPD would be appreciated.

Should you have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr. Bruce MacTavish or the

undersigned at (604) 785-6667.

Yours very truly,
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I R.C. Dunbar
Area Engineer
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